
Notes on entering the Newhaven Yacht Squadron marina.

Please be aware that when you are going towards the marina, you are leaving another harbour 
(Westernport Bay), therefore you leave the red mark to Starboard, not to port, and leave the green 
mark to Port.



Here is a section of the Navionics chart showing the entrance and the leads.


